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 Relay for Life 

volunteer for Friends of Rotary? 

   

 

UUUpppcccooommmiiinnnggg   RRRoootttaaarrryyy   MMMeeeeeetttiiinnngggsss:::   

Jun 11 Paul Harris Night 
 (Spouses & Partners invited) 

Jun 18 Kevin Walsh, Photographer 
 (followed by Joint Board Meeting) 

Jun 25 Presidents' Night 
 (Hawaiian Luau) 

Jul 02 BBQ (at the Holmsen's) 

Jul 09 BBQ (at the Sproxton's) 

Jul 16 No Mtg (Ribfest Setup) 

Jul 23 Celebrate (at Shoeless Joes) 

TTTooodddaaayyy'''sss   MMMeeeeeetttiiinnnggg:::   

Guests: 
Lori Smith, guest of Don Voisey,  

Mary Rose, guest of Bob Burnside 

Birthdays 
none 

Rotary Anniversaries 
none 

Wedding Anniversaries: 
none 

Attendance: 
26 of 37=70.3% 

Weekly Draw: 
Don Voisey was the lucky winner tonight! 

Sgt. at Arms 
Sgt Lorna made the rounds but the happy 
Bucks were not recorded.  But there were 
lots of them! 

 

Business Meeting Highlights 
Treasurer's Report 
Treasurer Ingrid reported in detail all of our financial activities and we 

continue to be solvent, thanks Ingrid! 

Ribfest Trailer Graphic 
Richard and Susan have arranged for us to have a trailer wrapped with an 

ad for Ribfest that we can move around town to publicize Ribfest.  

Fantastic idea, and many thanks to Richard and his partners at Display 

Transport for this as well as donating half the cost of the wrap!!!! 

x 
x 

 

 

 

 

Ribfest Logo Updated 
The logo is basically the 

same as before, but now 

the word "ROTARY" has 

been added - looks great! 

 

 

Craft Beer Fest Update 
The committee is hard at work organizing all the 

details and co-chairs Taunya and Lorna are seeking 

volunteers to chair subcommittees! 

 

 

Giant Rotary Golf Ball Drop Update 
This Committee is also hard at work 

planning for our September 12th 

Fundraiser.  Here's the new logo and 

attached is the full poster. 

IIInnn   TTThhhiiisss   IIIssssssuuueee..................   
 Blues & Jazz - Rotary Tent needs Volunteers! 

 New Artwork - Great Design Work Unveiled! 

 Next Week - Paul Harris Night - (Dress-up Night!) 

 In 2 Weeks - Combined Boards Meeting! 

Committees for Next Year! 

President Elect Knut circulated the penultimate 
Committee List to everyone to review.  Some 
positions still need to be confirmed with Knut. 

Roster Info Update! 

Don Voisey has only a few more members to 
confirm contact info so this too can be 
published by the end of the Rotary year. 

(old logo) 
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Orangeville Winter Market 
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CCCllluuubbb   NNNeeewwwsss   

RRiibbffeesstt  SSppoonnssoorrsshhiipp  CCoommmmiitttteeee  
Sponsorship packages have been circulated to individual members who 

have volunteered to contact potential sponsors for Ribfest.  It's now up 

to the everyone to do their part and make the contacts in the next couple 

of weeks.   

RRiibbffeesstt  CCoommmmiitttteeee  MMeeeettiinngg  
Full Committee meeting was held tonight and all is progressing well.  

Key item now is to contact Amie to sign up for volunteer shifts! 

BBlluueess  &&  JJaazzzz  --  RRoottaarryy  TTeenntt  
Saturday, June 6th - Volunteers have signed up for the following 

shifts: 

 10 to 12,   12 to 2,   2 to 4,   4 to 6,   plus setup and teardown 

Our location will be behind Town Hall in Alexandra Park.  

Activities at the Rotary Tent will include: 

 selling tickets for the Giant Rotary Golf Ball Drop (Sept 12th), 

 handing out Ribfest postcards with all the details, 

 talking about Rotary and Rotary projects 

 

RRR...III...   NNNeeewwwsss   
June is Rotary Fellowships Month 
June is the month of the annual R.I. 
Convention (this year in Sao Paulo Brazil). 

It is also the end of the Rotary year so, on 
July 1 we begin a new Rotary year - new 
Executive, new Theme, new Opportunities! 

DDDiiissstttrrriiicccttt   NNNeeewwwsss    

District Changeover Dinner 
Tues, June 23rd 5:00pm - 9:30pm 
Burlington Golf & Country Club 
Cost $60 - Join President Susan 
Register online on the District Website. 

Wines of the World 
Rotary Club of Palgrave -Sat., June 6 6-8:30 pm 

Caledon PanAm Equestrian Park $50. pp 

Tickets available: www.rotary.wow  

OOOuuuttt   &&&   AAAbbbooouuuttt   iiinnn   OOOuuurrr   CCCooommmmmmuuunnniiitttyyy:::   

 Blues & Jazz 
This Weekend - have fun! 

Fri. Sat. Sun., June 4th, 5th, 6th 

 Pan Am Torch Comes to Orangeville 

Fri. June 12th at Tony Rose Arena 

Sat. June 13th at the Town Hall Market 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Relay for Life Fri. June 12th 7:00pm - 1:00am 
Pledge to Lori Smith's team 

"Smitties for Titties" at  

www.relayforlife.ca/dufferin 

 Youth Pow Wow 

Island Lake June 19th - 21st  

 Canada Day 

Wed. July. 1st no details yet on Town Festivities. 

 Founders' Day 

Sat. July. 4th along Broadway, RCO will be there! 

Yours in Rotary, 

Don Voisey, Editor for today 

FFFaaammmooouuusss   RRRoootttaaarrriiiaaannn   ooofff   ttthhheee   WWWeeeeeekkk   
Ted Harrison CM, OBC, RCA  
Canadian Artist, Order of Canada    
Born August 28, 1926 in Wingate, Durham, England 

Died January 16, 2015 in Victoria B.C. 

He was one of Canada's most popular artists.  His 

love of land and people of the Yukon brought him 

international acclaim. 

He designed the facade 

 of the Yukon Pavilion at 

 Vancouver Expo 86 

He was a member of the  

Rotary Club of Oak Bay, Victoria B.C. 
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New Club Banner 
The Club approved the purchase of a new club 

banner for use during club meetings, at events in 

the Travelling Rotary Tent and at Ribfest.   

It should look something like this - an 

indoor/outdoor design, with graphics on both sides 

and displaying our new trading banner.   

Our new trading banners have been ordered and 

should be arriving shortly! 

 

 

 

 

 

Poster Now Available 
Hot off the press are posters for our exciting new 

fundraising project coming up in September!  We 

also now have tickets to sell, with the kick-off sale 

being this weekend at the Blues & Jazz event.  

Many thanks to our Executive and 

some of our active Committees for all 

these refreshing new ideas!  Well done! 


